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What a fantastic time we all had last Thursday morning participating in whole school 
physical activities. Ball skills were the focus in many of the rotations and we finished the 
session with a whole school game of Shark Attack!  
Thank you Mr Weinert for coordinating the session. 
Following the whole school sport we had a healthy picnic breakfast altogether on the 
oval.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Y-PEP Visit    (NSW Department of Education—Child Protection Program) 
This week all students will be participating in activities to develop their awareness and 
understanding of Child Protection with the support of Y-PEP. All students were given an 
information sheet to take home  containing information for parents and carers including 
content being covered. Thank you to Andrew who is the staff member from the Y-PEP 
team visiting our school this week to deliver some of the activities. 
 
Year 6 - Coomealla High School Whole Day Visit 
Next Tuesday 13th November year 6 students will participate in a whole day transition 
program at Coomealla High School. Students will be required to make their own way to 
and from the High School. Ms Smith and Wendy will meet the students at the High 
School and will be there during the day to support the program.  
Student participation in this day is extremely important. 
Many thanks to Coomealla High School for coordinating the day.    

 

Attendance Challenge 
This week we move into our second week of the 30 day Attendance  
Challenge. I am impressed to see many students on Friday mentioned as 
being  on track to achieve the 100% Attendance goal.  
Keep it up.  
We want, ‘EVERY STUDENT, AT SCHOOL EVERY DAY!’ 

 

REMINDER: We come to school tomorrow.  
The Melbourne Cup Public Holiday is Victoria. 
 

Have a  great week. I look forward to seeing you! 
Donna Gold 

 
Calendar of Events 

Tuesday 6th November  -Playgroup 12pm - 2pm 
Thursday 8th November  -Playgroup 12pm - 2pm 
Tuesday 13th November  -Year 6 Transistion - Coomealla High School 
     (Whole Day) 
Monday 26th November   - Swimming Program begins for two weeks 

Promoting positive attitudes towards physical 
activity and making healthy choices.   

Lost property    
Please come and check 
for your child's clothes - 
as the pile will be given 
to charity next week if 
not collected. 
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We are researching facts about 
Mini Beasts. 

 Scorpions have eight legs.     
Scorpions have poison in their 
tails.                                    

 Butterflies have four wings. They 
have lots of colours.                 

 Insects have six legs. 
 Insects have an exoskeleton.       
 Some insects eat smaller insects. 
 Some insects eat grass.   
 Caterpillars have lots of little 

legs. They turn into insects.    Learning is always fun 

The STEM room was busy again. We learnt how 
to make a volcano using products from the 

kitchen. 

Week Four of Term Four.  



 

 

 

Storms have heavy rain and lightning. 
There’s dark clouds and the sky turns red.                
by Rhianna 

Storms are bad because they are loud and 
scary. My sister is so scared of the lightning. 
by Kathren  

Today our class made chocolate balls. I ate them.  by Ciera 

Our class made chocolate balls. It was yum.    by Zephaniah 

When it is stormy it is windy, there is no sun and it 
is raining. When there is a storm, there are clouds 
and heavy rain.   by Lilly 

Shine bright like a diamond and have a great week ! 
from Mrs Shaddock and Mrs Mc Glynn 



 

 
Hello everyone and welcome to week 4. 
Firstly I would like to congratulate our achievement award 
winners and Student of the Week winners. This weeks Student 
of the Week is Taylah. She has certainly ‘stepped up’ into her 
leadership role and is a very reliable and diligent student. 
Throughout the week she noticed that there were a few small 
chores that needed to be done during class time and just 
hopped in and did them without being asked to help. This 
shows that she is willing to assist others and can also ’read’ 
when support is required. Well done Taylah. The two    
achievement award winners were  Rowena for her improved 
attitude towards her peers both in the classroom and the    
playground and Domanic for his effort writing a story during 
class.  
Last Friday the Year 6 students went to Coomealla High for 
part of their orientation to Year 7. The children had a         
wonderful couple of hours enjoying film making, theatre arts 
and team building exercise working together to do some       
activities. We were also very lucky to manage to have a sneak 
peek into the music room!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Hope that you all have 
a wonderful week 
ahead– Janet, Wendy 
and Goannas!  


